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December
Sixth
1919.

on. • . ;v. Rowell,
President of the Privy Council, 
Ottawa.

Dear Mr. Rowell

Please accept my most sincere 
thanks for your letter of December 4th. 
delisrhte i that ve may look forward to having the 
pleasure of an address from you before the McGill 
Canadian Club.

I am
■.11
m

As you say, Friday, December 19th 
would be a date which would be very late for us, 
on account of the fact that the Christmas vacation 
begins at that time.
given two addresses on that day, it would he 
imposing on you to sk you to speak a third time.
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In any case, having already

Your suggestion that you come to 
Montreal and speak to the McGill tu ents early 
in the Hew Year is one which is most acceptable to 

The McGill Can dian Cluh holds its regular

S:

US.
meetings on each alternative eduesday, and the 
following three dates at the beginning of the Hew 
Year will be those on which the regular meetings 
of the Club will be held:

Wednesday, January 7th 
Wednesday, January 21st 
Wednesday, February 4th

If you v.illbe good enough to select 
any of these dates, we shall be glad to hold it for 

If, however, none of these dates are suitable, 
if you will let us know a date which will he more 
convenient to you, we shall have great pie, sure in 
calling a ; special meeting. ' A reply as early as 
convenient will be appreciated.

Again thanking you,

I remain, icar hr. Rowell,
Yours very sincerely,

you.


